
Dear Religious School Families:

I hope everyone had a restful break and joyful start to 2024.

A quick reminder about dates and upcoming events:

Hebrew classes (in person & online) resume next Wednesday and Sunday classes resume
January 21st 

See the flyer below for how you can help us support the 7th Grade Mitzvah Day, January 28th. 

Be sure to join Morgan Ducar and our GFC family at these upcoming events.

 

 

Debbie
Deborah Niederman, RJE
Director of Lifelong Learning
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